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Recognition
Commending Save the Storks for its Impactful Work in the Community

The El Paso County Commissioners proudly
recognize Save the Storks for its unwavering
commitment to fostering a culture of life and
making a profound impact within our community.
Through its heartfelt initiatives, Save the Storks has
successfully reached the hearts of women and saved
numerous lives of unborn babies.

This organization distinguishes itself by deploying a
comprehensive approach, incorporating
compassion, education, and holistic care into every
aspect of its work. Save the Storks actively creates a
culture that inherently values and protects human

life.

Save the Storks operates a robust medical mobile
unit program and collaborates with pregnancy
centers, ensuring women receive the essential
services they need and deserve. Their effectiveness
is evidenced by the fact that over eighty percent of
abortion-minded women choose life after witnessing
an ultrasound of their unborn child—a powerful
testament to the impact of their work.

In the face of rising abortion rates, particularly
evident in the seventeen percent increase in
Colorado in 2021, Save the Storks remains
dedicated to combating this trend. The

organization's goal for 2024 is to raise funds for an
expanded mobile medical bus, extending its reach
from the Denver metro to Colorado Springs and
addressing the critical needs of women facing
unplanned pregnancies.

Save the Storks is launching their 100" medical
mobile bus this month, December 2023. The busses
reach across thirty-four states, serving over thirty-
three thousand clients. These Stork Medical Buses
empower local pregnancy centers to broaden their
reach and directly bring the transformative beauty
of an ultrasound to women, making a lasting impact
on their choices.

Beyond reproductive healthcare, Save the Storks
focuses on maternal/child health and extends its
mission by connecting clients with vital resources
necessary to bettering the life of both mother and
child. The holistic approach of Save the Storks
educates and empowers women, men, and children
and uplifts our entire community.

The organization’s tiveless efforts have significantly
contributed to the well-being of our local
community, exemplifying a dedication to creating a
culture of life not only in El Paso County but across
America.

It is with profound gratttude that we celebrate and extend heartfelt congratulations to Save the Storks in light of
these remarkable achievemengs.

Signed:

missiongr LOpgipbs Gbnzalezdf, District 4

Commissioner Cami Bremer, District 5





